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ANOTHER  BOUNDARY !                 Roy Gault 

Sounds a bit like a police enquiry, but a number of leads are  
being followed as a result of the first 'Six of the Best' which  
appeared in Bulletin 275. However, nothing definite has been  
unearthed that I can report back but thanks to those who  
responded to the challenge. This time all six are new dies,  
half of which are 'Full Names' which might point to their user,  
and a fourth involves a shield,  presumably a company logo. 

 
 
As before, I would be pleased to hear from anyone who can shed any light 
on any of these, or possibly come up with alternative suggestions for the 
unusual 'P' and reversed 'J'. 




